
1

Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 11:31 AM 
To: 'aquarina.patrick@gmail.com' 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing (E-filing ID = 20556) 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of Consumer Correspondence DN 10852-2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




